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A massive thank you to everyone who came along 

to our Christmas Fair. We hope you had a fantastic 

time!  

A big thank you to our Music department and the 

school orchestra who played throughout the night. 

We think it put everyone in the festive mood.  

A highlight of the night was the choir from Baljaffray 

Primary. We loved hearing all your festive tunes, 

and we hope we have an annual booking from you!   

With over 50 stalls, there was something for 

everyone, and hopefully you managed to pick up a 

few early Christmas presents. For the first time 

ever, the tombola sold out!!  

 

 We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

the whole school community. We are very grateful 

for all donations and support over this term, and 

we look forward to working with you all in the new 

term.  

We were delighted with this year’s total of over 

£1700!  

Have a very Merry Christmas, and a prosperous 

New Year,  

Bearsden Academy’s PTA 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 


